
THE  ILLINI READING COUNCIL & VERMILLION VALLEY READING
COUNCIL

PRESENT A ZOOM WORKSHOP

Using Technology to Create Innovative
Learning

Date:  Thursday, November 17, 2022

Time: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

Location: Zoom
(Link provided after registration)

PRESENTERS:
Sheila Ruh and Sherry Sejnost  -

sisters who are experienced classroom teachers, techies, and highly regarded Illinois Reading Council presenters

This presentation includes innovative learning experiences using
technology to increase student engagement in all of the content
areas. Participants will acquire differentiated lesson ideas which

can be adapted for all grade levels.
(CPDU credit available)

Register Here (forward to friends!)

Illini & Vermilion are local councils of the state Organization Illinois Reading Council (IRC). IRC is an organization that
promotes literacy in all content areas for all ages. There are many many benefits and resources available for its members.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScX5PTpDhdJmNaHlI1iantaarCt4uJutI89rfwRFc5XnwQQTA/viewform
https://www.illinoisreadingcouncil.org/membership-benefits

